School Social Workers of Idaho
Executive Board Meeting

November 10, 2011

Attendance:  Debra Geraghty, Beth Citron, Valerie Haddon, Jennifer Young and Sherry Tipping
I. NASW Questions/Information from Delmar Stone:
a. SSWI brochures and mailings can be done by contacting Delmar or Chuck. Our literature can have SSWI name with NASW Idaho Chapter logo.

b. Chuck works Tuesday/Thursday and does the bookkeeping for NASW Idaho. Chuck will maintain the member list for SSWI at NASW.

c. When SSWI members join NASW they need to contact Jennifer and let her know.  A member list will be sent to Delmar and Chuck to cross reference.

d. Executive Board will receive $50 reimbursement of NASW dues by contacting Jennifer and she will send list with contact info to NASW.
e. Bylaws will be finalized and sent to Delmar for NASW Idaho Chapter Board approval in December.

f. Valerie will contact Secretary of State and look into dissolving incorporation.

g. SSWI Website:

i. Beth and Debra will lead website development with Delmar.

ii. Board meeting minutes, Bylaws and other SSWI information will be posted on the SSWI webpage.

iii. Link to SSWI from NASW Idaho webpage.

iv. SSWI will have PayPal link to complete membership online.

v. Board agreed that website is a priority.

h. Grants/Budgets

i. Discussed possibility of getting NASW grant money to assist with SSWI training or membership recruitment.  Lewiston is the only area with money left.

ii. It is possible to do a training and have your NASW membership paid from the proceeds.

iii. Delmar will mail us a link to the available NASW grants. 

iv. Board need to determine what type of training they want to do, who will be doing the training, and when/where the training will be prior to seeking a grant.

v. Sherry will close SSWIA bank account and deposit money into NASW Idaho Chapter for SSWI.

vi. We can request a budget by sending information regarding how the money will be used to Delmar to present to he NASW Idaho Board Members.  

i. NASW Board Elections

i. Lewiston, Idaho Falls and Twin Falls have a Branch Chair position open.  
ii. Interested people should e-mail Delmar.

iii. NASW Idaho reimburses for travel, food and lodging based on their policies.

II. SSWI Board Meeting

a. Current budget of approximately $1000

b. Board agreed to reimburse Beth for $150 for travel and lodging to attend Board meetings

c. Future reimbursement will follow NASW Idaho Chapter policies.

d. Sherry will send updated member list 

e. Finalized SSWI Bylaws

i. Jennifer will provide to Delmar for approval at December meeting

f.  Sherry is Chair of the Transition Committee to assist with the transition of new Board and the transition to NASW Idaho
